
 

Sun 일 Mon 월 Tue화 Wed수 Thu목 Fri금 Sat토 

 

1 

Pray for those in 
North Korea 
suffering from 
flood and storm 
damage. 

2 
Pray for NGOs and 
governments 
responding to NK’s 
need.  May their help 
be received. 

3 
Pray for efforts to 
contain the Covid-19 
pandemic, especially 
in NK and other 
high-risk countries. 

4 
Pray for the students 
of the River of Life 
School focusing on 
college preparations. 

5 
Pray that the 
excavation work at 
the Three Seas, 
delayed by a long 
rainy season, be 
completed quickly. 

6 
"And the rain fell, 
and the floods came, 
and the winds blew 
and slammed 
against that house…  
Mt. 7:25a 

7 
May all the 
leadership of 
North Korea find 
their stability and 
security in Jesus 
Christ. 

8 
Pray that, as the 
people of North 
Korea face difficulty 
and instability, they 
learn to put their 
trust in Christ, the 
true foundation. 

9 
National 

Foundation Day 
Pray for a unified 

New Korea founded 
on Christ, the solid 

Rock. 

10 
Pray for world-wide 
efforts to hold back 
the spread of the 
Covid-19 virus and 
those adversely 
affected by them. 

11 
Pray for 
preparations to 
vacate the Hasami 
village school 
facilities by the end 
of the year. 

12 
Pray that the 
installation of the 
new water tank and 
water supply system 
at the Three Seas be 
completed this 
month. 

13 
…and yet it did 
not fall, for it 
had been 
founded on the 
rock. Mt. 7:25b 

14 
Pray for openness, 
honesty and clarity 
on the part of the 
North Korean 
leadership. 

15 
Pray for those 
injured and made 
homeless by the gas 
explosion in Hyesan, 
North Korea. 

16 
Pray for 
organizations and 
efforts seeking to 
bring peace to the 
Korean Peninsula. 

17 
Pray that efforts to 
contain Covid-19 
not be used to 
limit freedom to 
worship God. 

18 
Pray that the college 
application period 
next week go 
smoothly for the 
River of Life School 
students. 

19 
Pray for the 
application process 
for a new Three Seas 
Center detailed 
design permit. 

20 
You will have songs 
as in the night when 
you keep the 
festival… To go to 
the mountain of the 
LORD, to the Rock 
of Israel. Isaiah 30:29 

21 
Pray that times of 
crisis will cause the 
North Korean 
leadership to look to 
God as the only One 
with all the answers. 

22 
Pray for those in 
North Korea who are 
suffering from the 
food shortages 
throughout the 
country. 

23 
Pray for efforts 
inside North Korea 
to increase food 
security, safety 
and health-care. 

24 
Pray for our 
nations and our 
people to return to 
the Lord. 

25 
Pray for the students 
and staff of the Fourth 
River Cultural Re-
search Center learning 
about the person and 
work of the Holy Spirit 
this weekend. 

26 
Pray for the National 
Return to God prayer 
gathering in 
Washington, DC that 
the nation truly 
repent and return. 

27 
… they were 
drinking from a 
spiritual rock which 
followed them; and 
the rock was Christ. 
I Cor. 10:4 

28 
Pray that the Lord 
raise up just and 
righteous and 
leadership in 
North Korea.  

29 
Pray for the people 
of North Korea to be 
able to hear the 
Gospel, read the 
Bible and turn to 
Christ. 

30 
Pray for those 
engaged in getting 
the Word of God 
into North Korea. 

 
 

National 
Foundation 

Day 
celebration 

 

 
The Fourth River Project: Preparing for the opening of North Korea 

Jesus Abbey’s Three Seas Center: A place of preparation for the opening of` 
North Korea through labor and instruction 

River of Life School: Preparing the Unification Generation. 
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